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Living and Learning Together 

Dear Mothers, Fathers and Carers 

Learning Heroes – On 27th April, in our Achievement 
Assembly, the following children were named as 
Learning Heroes 
Yr 1: Ayla and Amelia 
Yr 2: Olivia and Milly 
Yr 5: Georgianna and Kiera 
Yr 6: Freya and Hollie 
On 4th May the Learning Heroes 
were:  
Yr 1: Alfie and Gabe 
Yr 2: Nico and Oliver  
Yr 3: Logan F and Ashton T 
Yr 4: Soul and Alfie 
Well done to all our children for showing their use of 
‘building learning power’. 

 

 Courtesy awards - On 27th April, Olivia in Y1 and 
Ashley in Y5 were awarded with these special lanyards 
and on 4th May the awards went to Grayson in Y2 and 
Chloe in Y4. Well done to all of them for showing their 
courtesy skills. 

 

BLP Focus – Managing distractions 
This means you are able to recognise 
possible distractions and ensure you 
stay on task. You can create your own 
best environment for learning. 
Over the next two weeks can you 
manage your distractions when 
carrying out a task at home by:  
-Timing how long it takes you to write 
out your 9 times table. The next day 
time yourself again, however play 
music in the background or get someone to do a funny 
dance to try to distract you. Do you still get the same 
time?  
- Singing your favourite song whilst someone else 
sings theirs. Can you stay on track?  
-Creating a family distraction list, before starting an 
activity together, to ensure everyone stays on task 
Let us know what you have done as a family, you 
could blog about it (don't forget to tag it BLP) or send 
us a picture! 

School Council - The School Council have chosen to 
focus on improving school attendance as their project 
this term. They have designed a poster to encourage 
high attendance, and have introduced weekly 
certificates for the highest attending classes in KS1 
and KS2. We look forward to celebrating the 
achievements of those children who still have 100% 
attendance by the end of the school year!

 
 

 

Stages 2018 
A great performance from 
the girls on stage at 
the Colston Hall on 
Saturday 28th April. Thanks 
to Miss Fish for her 
elegant choreography. 

 

Uniform Orders  
Final delivery into school will be on the 9th July 
therefore the option for school delivery will not be 
available from 22nd June. Any orders placed after 22nd 
June will NOT be delivered until September. 
Alternatively home delivery is available for £2.95. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Lisa Craig 
Head of School 
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